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 Objection

Comments I understand that nobody will want a building this size but this really is inappropriate for this semi rural
area. This proposal from Grundon for a 26 storey high building and a even higher chimney in a low
lying coastal area will be seen for miles. Instead of Arundel Castle and Cathedral or the South Downs
National Park it will be the Grundon incinerator. It will be seen for miles and spoil this coast, it is
completely inappropriate. Grundon have insisted the route for the hgv's is to go in and out of this site
is Ford Road and Church Lane which is a minor country road with listed buildings. The size and scale of
this development, the number of hgv movements on rural country roads, and the environmental
impact of a huge number of hgv's carrying waste from other surrounding counties and converging at
the most southern point would deem this an inapproriate site for this developement.
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